
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Sammamish City Council 

City Council attending KCSO/Sammamish Marine Unit Event 
Thursday, June 22, 2023 

 
No�ce is hereby given that a quorum, four or more Sammamish City Councilmembers, will be 

atending a KCSO/Sammamish Marine Unit Event on Thursday, June 22, 2023, at the Lake 
Sammamish State Park from 6:00 pm. for at least one hour. No ac�on will be taken by Council at 

this event. 
 

For more informa�on about this event, please contact Ryan Rodruck at 
rrodruck@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0549. 

 
 
Lita Hachey 
City Clerk 
 
 
Published on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 
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